

CANTEEN



Our canteen staff have been working hard and making changes to the menu to ensure that we are meeting the NSW Healthy School Canteen Strategy.

They have been approved for the 2019 year, and will be continuing their efforts to maintain accreditation.



Tired of scrounging around for loose change every morning before your kids run off to school? With QuickCliq, lunch money is a thing of the past.

QuickCliq is free to set up and easy to use. Simply login, add credit to your QuickCliq wallet and you're good to go.

Sign up and place an order in the first 2 weeks of term 1 to go in the draw to win a \$20 voucher

www.quickcliq.com.au

Weekly specials are advertised on the school Facebook page, school app and QuickCliq.

You can find the current canteen menu on the school app and website

https://toronto-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/parent-hub-/canteen-menu.html



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!

If you can spare any time to join us in the canteen to help prepare and serve the students and teachers, we would very much appreciate a hand.

We are flexible with days and hours to suit you.

If you are interested please email contact details with preferred days to our supervisor Kylie at

thscanteen@outlook.com

